

Stay in touch with all things PTO:

Thunder Vista PTO Webpage:

Thunder Vista PTO General Email:

Thunder Vista PTO Facebook Page:

Calendar Items

MAY

May 11 - 17th Virtual 5K

May 21st Last Day of School



that helped plan and support the 2020 May Fair & Silent Auction. Although we were unable to host the event, your hard work and generosity was appreciated! Let's look forward to May Fair 2021!

Thunder Vista PTO **May 2020 Newsletter**

The Leadership Team welcomes the new PTO President, Kandy Axelrod! We are also excited to retain Gabrielle Johnson as the Fundraising Coordinator, Cade Olbrict as Treasurer, and Kelly Richter as Asst. Treasurer. We are looking forward to continuing our mission to foster the relationship between Thunder Vista families and school staff for the 2020-2021 school year!

A second nomination period is now open to fill the

remaining positions on the Leadership Team. Visit our webpage for more information on each

position and the nomination form:

https://www.thundervistapto.com/pto-elections



The Continuation Committees have been planning alternative ways to celebrate THV's Kindergarten, 5th and 8th grade students. If you have a student in these grades, please register with Membership Toolkit https://thundervistapto.membershiptoolkit.com, to stay informed. To volunteer or inquire about plans, please contact your committee lead:

Kindergarten Continuation: kathleen.good@adams12.org

5th Grade Continuation : cstutzman11@gmail.com 8th Grade Continuation: annbroecker@hotmail.com





Thank you to our 2019-2020 Sponsors























Please continue to support the small businesses that supported us! Click on each logo to visit each sponsor's webpage.